
Dear Committee Members, 

I strongly oppose SB 223.  I see no compelling and well-substantiated issue this legislation is seeking to resolve.  Your focus should 
be on improving our public school system and ensuring our tax dollars are being well spent to deliver the highest quality education 
possible for our public school students.  They deserve it.  Public education is the appropriate area for you to address. I encourage 
you to stay focused on those matters within your legal and constitutional boundaries.  Any attempt to increase regulation of private 
schools appears to be inappropriate government overreach.  You must always err on the side of minimal government intervention to 
protect the liberty and freedom of Oregonians.  

Sincerely,
Sally Cangelosi 


